
Deal all, 

I am to inform you that Hon'ble Education Minister, Shri Ramesh 

Pokhriyal 'Nishank' is hosting a webinar exclusively for students on 5th 

May at 12:00 noon via his Twitter (@DrRPNishank) and Facebook 

(@cmnishank) pages where he will be addressing the students' queries 

related to exams, academic year, online applications, etc. 

 

 

Kindly share this information with all your students and encourage them 

to join the HRM Live. The students can also ask their questions directly 

from the Minister beforehand on Twitter using 

#EducationMinisterGoesLive. 

 

Thanks & Regards 

Principal 


